
PUBLIC NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT 
A OPEN HOUSE BY 

CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the 
Caledonia Village Board may be present at the Open House for the New Village Hall on 
Friday, June 30, 2017 from 4:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m., at 5042 Chester Lane.  No action 
will be taken by the Village Board at this event. 
 
 
Dated June 29, 2017. 
 
       Karie Torkilsen 
       Village Clerk 
 
 
 


